Sharon O'Reilly

From:

TT January 2021 08:07 Sent:

CllrTahir Aziz; Cllr Amanda Boote; Cllr Graham Chrystie; Cllr Graham Cundy; Cllr Saj To:

Hussain; Cllr Liam Lyons; Cllr Nancy Martin; Cllr Louise Morales; Cllr Chitra Rana; Cllr

Melanie Whitehand; DevelopmentControl

Goldsworth Rd Subject:

Categories: Sharon

Dear Councillors,

On behalf of the York Road Project, I just wanted to remind you of our hope that you will approve the Goldsworth Road application at your planning committee meeting next Tuesday.

YRP worked closely with EcoWorld's team to design a purpose-built facility that will allow us to continue and improve our work with vulnerable people in Woking. This will be even more important in the wake of the current pandemic, and this scheme provides a facility that will be Covid-secure. The town centre location is exactly what we need – close to key support services.

This is a hugely valuable opportunity for us. We are very grateful for the support the council have shown us over the years and we would urge to you continue this by supporting the application next week.

Kindest Regards

Cherisse Dealtry

Chief Executive York Road Project 30 Goldsworth Road Woking, GU21 6JT

Work Mobile: 07714 491074

Cherisse.dealtry@yorkroadproject.org.uk

www.yorkroadproject.org.uk

www.twitter.com/vorkroadproject

